FROM: John Davidson
SENT: Tue 6/10/2008 11:25 AM
RE: Concurrence request for Theatre 680 course proposal
Dear Ron:

Film Studies is excited about the change to Theatre 680 and applauds the initiative.  It is certainly a course that some films studies majors may want to take as part of their focus area.

In a previous conversation with the Chair of Theatre, as well as Jimmy Bohr, we raised the possibility of developing either an internship or an FS course to help film studies students get both credit and experience by working in technical capacities in this course (e.g. running cameras); now that the plans for the change have gone forward, we hope to suggest some model for this in the near future.

Best,  

John E. Davidson, Director

The OSU Film Studies Program

4108 Smith Lab

174 W. 18th Ave.

Columbus OH 43210

<filmstudies@osu.edu>

